A WORD FROM THE EDITOR-IN-CHIEF

Dear Readers,

Starting with the current issue, Nuclear Technology & Radiation Protection will be
published as a quarterly. As previously announced, from now on, the journal will number four
issues per volume, to be published in March, June, September, and December. We also wish to
inform You that, in accordance with the ISI Web of Knowledge regulations, hereafter, our journal

is to be annotated in references by the abbreviation Nucl Technol Radiat, instead of the designa-
tion used so far.

Yours truly,
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Rodoljub Simovi¢



